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W Michigan Avenue – Sandstone Township 
 

Sandstone Township–The Jackson County Department of Transportation will have 
single lane closures on W. Michigan Ave between Chapel Road and Sandstone Road 
beginning on Tuesday, February 23, 2021 for tree removals, weather permitting.  

 
 
Lane closures will occur daily for tree removals through the end of March. This project 
will also include the installation of signs, and new pavement markings and is anticipated 
to be complete this summer.  JCDOT was awarded an MDOT safety grant to make this 
project possible.  W. Michigan Ave has a history of fixed object crashes, and removing 
trees in the right-of-way will help make the road safer for the motoring public. 
 
 
No detour will be posted and motorists should seek an alternative route. 

   
 
If you have any questions, please contact our office at (517) 788-4230; visit our website 
(bit.ly/JCDOT), or our Facebook page for further information. 
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